The Teaching & Learning Centre at the Services Marketplace

Published 9/8/2017 by Ashley Ribbel

by the Teaching & Learning Centre

in the Fall 2017 issue

Thank you to everyone who chatted with us at the Services Marketplace after the All-Employees Meeting on August 29.





Thanks to all who contributed a workshop idea! The prize winners were Nishat Damji and Terry Kelly. A member of the Teaching & Learning Centre Team will contact them shortly.

View the Fall 2017 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

Fall 2017 incom

tags: fall-2017, teaching-and-learning, the-teaching-and-learning-centre